






October, 2009
Dear Karen,
 

Thank you for your 2009 membership in the North American Reggio Emilia Alliance. With your membership, NAREA continues to expand its resources and initiatives of support.  Utilizing our combined passion and energy, we will create a world where all children are honored and respected for their potential, capabilities and humanity.

 

As a member of NAREA, we invite you to contribute your impressions, ideas, and suggestions to the NAREA board. We also ask you to encourage and support others to become members of our organization.  
We hope you enjoy this year’s membership benefit a CD entitled, “Outdoor Encounters”.  
We invite you to follow our developments of the year by periodically checking the NAREA website at the address below.  
New this year on the website is the Map of Contexts.  This Map of Contexts was developed to create a visual representation of schools, centers, universities, programs and organizations in North America whose work is inspired by the experiences and philosophies of Reggio Emilia, Italy.  Inclusion in the map is a self-nominating process and, therefore, the map will represent a diverse range of work in terms of experience, depth, interpretation and quality.  NAREA members are invited to join the Map of Contexts.  We look forward to learning more about you!   
Sincerely,

 

NAREA
 
Members of the NAREA Board
